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Bringing Learning to Life 

   17th January 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Eastway Family,  
 
It is time for another competition!!!!! 
 
Our School Governors are on the lookout for an ‘Eastway Artist’ and hoped one of our 
wonderful children would be the perfect for the role. 
 
We are wanting to create a special Eastway card which can be given out for a number of 
special occasions as a special token including ‘saying goodbye’, birthdays, congratulations 
and retirements.  
 
This competition is open to all of Eastway children but there are some rules: 
 

 Must by A5 in size on paper or thin card (can be provided on request) 

 Must not contain any words/lettering  

 Can include any media eg crayons, paint, pencil crayons etc 

 Have some symbolic representation of Eastway 
 
Entries will be shared at the next Governor’s meeting on Wednesday 24th January 2024 with 
the winning entry being announced the following day. 
 
Entries need to be handed to the class teacher or school office by Tuesday 23rd January 
with your child’s name, age and class written in pencil on the back please.     
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Mrs Billington  
Art Lead 
 


